
Havana, December 15th, 2016

Dear Dr. Robock,

I convey my gratitude for your heartfelt words

in a moment of great pain and sadness.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Fidel Castro Díaz-Balart
Scientific Advisor
of State Council

Prof. Dr. Alan Robock
Distinguished Professor,

Editor, Reviews of Geophysics
Department of Environmental Sciences

Rutgers University


